
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  

STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

The Staff of the Missouri Public Service ) 

Commission,     ) 

) 

Complainant  ) 

) Case No.  WC-2022-0289 

v.      )        SC-2022-0290 

) 

Northgate MHP Lindale, LLC,  ) 

d/b/a Northgate MHC    ) 

) 

   Respondent.  ) 

       

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

 

 COMES NOW Northgate MHP Lindale, LLC d/b/a Northgate MHC, by its attorney, and 

with the consent of the Complainant’s legal counsel, and respectfully requests an extension of time 

to and including June 3, 2022 to file a response to the Complaints herein and in support of this 

request further states that the undersigned counsel has not had a reasonable opportunity to confer 

with his client regarding all of the facts in the matter and the pleadings, nor to prepare responsive 

pleadings.   

 WHEREFORE, Respondent requests that the time for Respondent’s response to 

Complainant’s Complaint be extended to June 3, 2022.   

THURMAN, HOWALD, WEBER,  

SENKEL & NORRICK, L.L.C.   

 P.O. BOX 800 - ONE THURMAN COURT 

      HILLSBORO, MO 63050 

IT IS SO ORDERED:    Phone: (636) 789-2601 & 797-2601 

      Fax:  (636) 797-2904 

      norrick@thurmanlaw.com  

 

________________________  /s/ FLOYD T. NORRICK      #30447 

      Attorney for Respondent  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:norrick@thurmanlaw.com


 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

 I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing was served by electronic mail on this 20th day 

of May, 2022 to: (Carolyn.Kerr@psc.mo.gov) Carolyn H. Kerr, Senior Staff Counsel, Missouri 

Public Service Commission.   

 

      /s/  Floyd T. Norrick   #30447 

 

mailto:Carolyn.Kerr@psc.mo.gov

